June 23, 2017

Mr. Morris Woodruff

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

The tariff sheet listed below issued by Stockton Hills Water Company, Inc. was filed as a revision of MO
PSC, MO 2 entire Tariff Document on June 22, 2017:

Filed Canceling
PSC MO 3, Entire Tariff Document PSC MO 2, Entire Tariff Document

The effective date of the tariff sheets has been extended from June 24, 2017 to become effective on July
24, 2017, to permit the parties and the Commission additional time to reach a joint resolution of this
matter. We wish to withdraw filing dated June 22, 2017, YW-2017-0268.

Sincerely,

Wanda Cassell



